Triangle Annual Report
for the year ended 31 October 2021

David Thornley and Gill Baker have continued to edit the Triangle, alternating duties so each one
edits 3 issues per year.

At times there was difficulty with receiving sufficient content, but we were able to ensure that each
issue had 24 full pages as usual. During the year a decision was made to cease compiling Pink and
Yellow pages so that the editors can devote their attention to The Triangle. Readers have not
expressed any concern about these changes. In addition, the small savings on printing costs will help
to offset the loss of advertisers, and potentially provide scope for an increase in the number of colour
pages in The Triangle.

Printing of the Triangle is undertaken at Prontaprint in Scarborough. They have continued to be
supportive of the Triangle during the year

Feedback from readers about the Triangle tends to be verbal, although emails are received from time
to time too, as well as messages via the Slingsby Website. The feedback received is overwhelmingly
positive and helpful suggestions re content continue to be welcome.

The editors would like to thank all our Triangle contributors and our advertisers for their support
during the past year. As always, a special thank you goes to the editors’ partners for their support
and work in checking and proofing reading our editions.

Looking ahead to the coming year, it is intended to continue production of the Triangle on the same
schedule. The editors look forward to receiving articles from subscribers and readers — your support
ensures the Triangle is interesting and informative. It is also hoped to have the continuing support
of local advertisers, who are essential enabling the Triangle to be sold at a very reasonable price.

Information about advertisers and the number of subscribers will be found in the report by Jo
Breckon on Advertising and Distribution. However, the Triangle editors would certainly welcome
additional advertisers; as well as helping to meet costs advertisements provide content and add
awareness of the local services available in our communities.

It should be noted that this report covers the period from 1t November 2020 to 31°* October 2021,
though it has not been produced until January 2022 due to a delayed AGM. Whilst this means that
two more editions of The Triangle have been produced since the year end, there is nothing of note
to add to the report, except to say that it is hoped that business as usual in terms of activities within
the parishes will be back to normal as the year progresses.

David Thornley and Gill Baker
Co Editors
26™ January 2022



